G D GOENKA PUBLIC SCHOOL, ARRAH

NOTICE NO- 06 / 2024-25

DATE-10.04.2024

Dear all,

This is to inform to you that the school and city office will remain
closed on Wednesday, 17th April 2024, on the occasion of Rama
Navami.

Regular classes/office operations will resume on Thursday, 18th April
2024.

We wish everyone a joyous and blessed Rama Navami.
Thank you for your cooperation.

Regards,
Team G D Goenka Arrah
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